Senior Honors Thesis

An honors thesis in Women’s Studies needs to be done during your senior year. Often students begin their research for their senior thesis the prior summer.  To do a thesis, the college requires a minimum grade point average (check with Registrar) and  the department requires students to ask a faculty member in Women’s Studies to chair and advice them on their thesis.  The thesis advisor does not have to be their major advisor.  Finding a thesis advisor and discussing the potential project with the faculty member needs to be done the second semester of junior year. Once the student and advisor agree upon a topic and the parameters of the thesis, the student needs to write a one page statement about their thesis plan.  This statement must be approved by the department faculty present at the last department faculty meeting. The students will be notified by the faculty thesis advisor whether or not the department has approved the student’s proposal at the end of one’s junior year.  After departmental approval, the student and thesis advisor figure out a plan for how to proceed with research and writing for the thesis.  Please note that deadline for handing in the final thesis and for the thesis defense are determined by the college.  Please check with the registrar to make sure you are in compliance with all college dates for filing thesis materials.

